
Welcome back after the half term holiday! We hope you have had a 

happy, healthy and fun break, and are ready for the term ahead. 

 

We are continuing with our topic of ‘Castles’ this half-term. We look 

forward to taking the children to our upcoming trip to Windsor 

Castle. We are sure the children will have an amazing experience 

and make connections from our Geography lessons during the 

experience.   

As you may be aware, Year 2 usually sit SATs tests in the Summer 

term. This is something which we do in a completely different way 

and we make it an exciting and fun experience for the children. We 

do not won’t your children or yourself to worry. We will send out 

more information nearer the time but please do ask if you have any 

questions and as a team we will try our best to answer them! 

We are very much looking forward to this half term with the 

children. As the weather can be unpredictable at this time of year 

please ensure your child continues to have a coat in school every 

day. 

We look forward to another exciting term ahead! 

Miss Knowles and Miss Jones
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PE 

PE is on MONDAYS and THURSDAYS 
and children should come to school 
in their PE kit ready for their lesson. 

 

Reading 

Reading books will continue to be changed 
on Mondays and library day will continue to 
be on Wednesdays. Please continue to hear 
your child read at least 4 times a week and 
make a comment in their reading record. 
Teachers attempt to hear your child read at 
least once a week but may not always 
record this in the reading record due to time 
constraints. 

Home learning  

We have sent out QR codes for 

Seesaw for those people who may 

have misplaced it. If you are already 

active on Seesaw you will not have 

received one of these. Seesaw is 

where our home learning is posted 

every week. This is also where we 

put up reminders and messages 

about upcoming events and 

changes to a typical school day.   

 



Topic—Castles! 

Our journey continues through our topic of ‘Castles’. In science we will be ex-

ploring living things and their habitats, including comparisons between things 

that are living, dead and have never lived. We will look at the basic needs of 

humans and animals for survival, including food chains. In History we will be 

looking at timelines and comparing key members of the Royal Family. We will 

be focusing on Christianity in RE. Finally, in PSHE we will be recapping what a 

good friend is and how we keep ourselves safe.  
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 Maths Literacy 

Week 

One 

Multiplication and Division Play Script– The Paper Bag Princess  

Week 

Two 

Length and Height  Play Script– The Paper Bag Princess  

Week 

Three 

Length and Height  The Day the Crayons Quit- Persuasive letter 

Week  

Four 

Mass, Capacity and temperature The Day the Crayons Quit- Persuasive letter 

Week 

Five 

Mass, Capacity and temperature Biography  

Week 

Six 

Mass, Capacity and temperature Biography  


